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dfisher143@aol.com
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 2:45 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of retail FOREX

Dear Secretary,
I am writing to you to urge you to not change the margin requirements in Forex accounts.

Keep trading in America. Don’t let accounts go offshore and become tax free.

Sincerely,

Dorothy Fisher
50 Childs Road
Monson, MA 01057

DFisher143@aol.com


